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    MEETING / Encounter 2012 will no longer 22nd International 
Festival of Theatre Schools. The initiator of the event is the Theatre 
Faculty of Janáček Academy of Performing Arts in Brno. Here was 
established in 1990 the idea to organize a meeting of all three high 
performing schools from the former Czechoslovakia. During one week-
end in February 1991 met teachers and students DIFA JAMU, Academy 
of Performing Arts in Prague Academy of Performing Arts in Bratislava 
to each other showed examples of his work and gave experience and 
methods of their work. From 1 year, the festival is constantly evolving 
and expanding. With the participation of foreign schools got the nick-
name International, prolonged for 5 days and expanded its program of 
events. Over time, the festival began MEETING / ENCOUNTER grow in 
importance nationwide, and fostered by the Ministry of Culture, 
including the Czech Republic, President of the Southern Region and 
the Mayor. Festival MEETINGS / ENCOUNTER over the years has grown 
considerably and today the festival is considered one of the most 
important of its kind. The student organization team oversees the 
festival director prof., Mgr. Oslzl  Peter, Dean of Music Theatre 
Faculty Assoc., Zbynek MgA Serb, Ph.D., Secretary of the Theatre 
Faculty of Music MgA Ondrej Vodicka, head of the Studio Theatre Stage 
Management and Technology Assoc., Mgr. Jan Kolegar, Vice-Dean MgA 
Chládková Blanka and economic supervision testivalového BcA team. 
Alena Hajkova.
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„To be, or 
not to be ?“

(Hamlet)

„Let's go. 
Yes, let's go.“

(Waiting for Godot)
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